



Your December Newsletter

Upon his graduation from WKU, Ben will be leaving us as he moves back to Cincinnati to work for The Owens Group. In January, he'll be attending the Sundance Film Festival in Park City, Utah! We just ask that he doesn't forget us little people when he hits it big.

News Flash

NEW JERSEY HARD DRIVE RESTRICTION ONE STEP CLOSER TO REMOVAL

The state of New Jersey is about to pass legislation which would remove the restriction on the mobile destruction of hard drives without a permit from the New Jersey Dept. of Environmental Protection.

Read More at NAIDOnline.org





EVER WONDERED WHO'S RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR SHREDDING?

Click here to get to know our team!

It is hard to believe Land Shark is preparing to enter its 10th year of business! We never could have made it this far without you, our loyal clients. Although we may not say it nearly enough, THANK YOU for the privilege of being your professional information destruction company. It is, and continues to be, our honor to be your trusted security partner."

Sincerely,

Don Gerard, Jr., CPA, CSDS

President, Owner, and "Head Shredder Dude" Land Shark Shredding, LLC

Website | About Us | Shredding Services | Destruction Services | Resources

SIGN UP FOR EMAILS

SHARE THIS EMAIL

Land Shark Shredding, LLC

emily@landsharkshredding.com http://www.landsharkshredding.com







